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To: City Clerks Office
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Speaking at the Virtual Public Meeting on January 18th, 2021 - 

Application for a Zoning By-law Amendment - OZS-2020-0019

From: Paul Mand <pmand@mandlaw.com>  
Sent: 2020/12/17 1:53 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Speaking at the Virtual Public Meeting on January 18th, 2021 - Application for a Zoning By-law 
Amendment - OZS-2020-0019 
 
Please be advised that I am an owner of this project and would like to speak to this matter during the meeting.  
 
PM 
 
Paul H. Mand B.A. J.D. 
 
Due to the Covid situation our offices are physically closed; however we are working remotely.  Please contact us via 
telephone before sending any physical deliveries to the office. 
 

 
  
155 Rexdale Blvd. Suite 400 Toronto Ontario M9W 5Z8 
 416.740.5653 - Direct Line 
 416.740.2000 - Telephone 
 416.740.3480 - Facsimile 
 pmand@mandlaw.com  

 
This communication, if directed to a client or potential client, is protected by solicitor/client privilege and otherwise is protected as confidential information.  If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete the information without retaining a copy and/or circulating same and kindly advise the writer of the error. 
 


